Communities United, Inc.

4 Militia Drive, Suite 1 Lexington, MA 02421

March 26, 2020

Dear Parents,

I am writing to you today to confirm that Communities United, Inc. Creative Start Centers will remain closed through the end of April in accordance with an order from Governor Baker as a precaution against the COVID-19 pandemic.

Phone: (617) 744-6076

www.communitiesunitedinc.org

The closure of schools is an unprecedented step by the state that is seen as vital to limit the potential spread of COVID-19 and to continue the practice of social distancing as more positive cases are announced in our state each day.

On a more positive note, our staff have been working hard during the closure to put together resources and activities for you to use at home with your family. Please make sure you are visiting our website www.communitiesunitedinc.org daily to take advantage of these great materials.

Our staff will continue to reach out to you on a weekly basis but please do not hesitate to leave a message at one of our sites as messages are being retrieved daily.

As a reminder, our schools have been thoroughly disinfected and sanitized to ensure a healthy environment once schools reopen.

We will continue to monitor the guidance and regulations of local, state and federal experts as the situation evolves. The health and safety of our students, parents, teachers, and staff is our number one priority.

Please stay in touch and know that we are here to support you as we all work through this difficult time together.

Sincerely,

Terri Natale

Executive Director

Communities United, Inc.

Tui Vatale